


 

Memorandum 

 

TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  February 12, 2015 

RE:  Honors Lounge 

 

 
The TCC Foundation Board of Directors voted at the February 9, 2015 board meeting to allocate 
$30,000 of President’s Circle Funds to the renovation of the TCC Honors Lounge. A private donor has 
pledged $30,000 for the project for a total of $60,000. 
 
The TCC Foundation staff has met with the donor and suggests the following to the President of 
Tallahassee Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the name of the TCC Honors 
Lounge: 
 

The Pankowski Honors Lounge 
 
 
The recommended wording for a plaque is: 

 
The Pankowski Honors Lounge 

generously donated by 
The Pankowski Family in collaboration with the  

Tallahassee Community College President’s Circle 

 

Please advise process for moving forward. 


